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Kevin A. Goon <kevingoon@comcast.net>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 11:49 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Stawick, David <dstawick@CFTC.gov>; Smith, Thomas J.
<tsmith@CFTC.gov>; Bauer, Jennifer <JBauer@CFTC.gov>; Penner, William
<WPenner@CFTC.gov>; Cummings, Christopher W.
<ccummings@CFTC.gov>; Sanchez, Peter <PSanchez@CFTC.gov>
STRONGLY OBJECT TO 10-1 LEVERAGE LIMIT IN REGULATION OF
RETAIL FOREX PROPOSAL RIN 3038-AC61

Attn ¯ David Stawick, Secretary, CFTC
and ALL CFTC policymakers:

As a non-affiliated US-based Retail FX trader, please note for the record that I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to the 10-1
leverage limit as proposed in RIN 3038-AC61 relating to the Regulation of Retail Forex.

Thank you,

Kevin


